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1 Berkley Road

Corin
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176
Regents Park Road
London

NW1 8XP

My concern is that the large new window proposed on the
side of the house will have an impact on the privacy of
ground and first floor flats at 176 Regents Park Road.

My concern is that the large new window proposed would
have an impact on the privacy ground and first floor flats at
176 Regents Park Road.

My flat is in the first floor and has a very private,
unoverlooked outlook. It appears that the window would
have frosted glass or | understand that to be the case . |
have tried to have this confirmed by phone to the Planning
department but have not managed to find anyone available
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and no-one has phoned back. Even if the current plan is for
frosted glass, what is to stop this being changed to clear
glass at some point in the future?

| would object to clear glass or the possibility of it being
introduced in the future. The side of 1 Berkley Road and the
back of 176 Regents Park Road are in close proximity.

If you wish to upload a file containing your comments then use the link below
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